
You are invited to...

Pat O’Brien’s Retirement Celebration



Pat O’Brien, East Bay Regional Park District General Manager from 1988 to 2010, 

leaves a legacy of unprecedented accomplishments, including expansion of the  

agency from 66,000 acres to over 108,000 acres, 65 parks, over 1,100 miles of trails, 

extensive education and recreation programs, and the voter-approved Measure WW, 

the $500 million capital bond measure that will fund the next generation  

of open space and parkland development in the East Bay.

 RSVP:  Please make your reservation by January 21.
  Online .........  RegionalParksFoundation.org

Go to Events, Pat O’Brien Retirement Celebration
  By phone .... 510-544-2202
  By check .....  Print and mail the form on page 3

For more information please call: 510-544-2008; or email srogers@ebparks.org

The Board of Directors of the East Bay Regional Park District 
invites you to join them for a reception honoring

Pat O’Brien on his retirement as General Manager 
following 22 years of outstanding leadership.

Saturday, January 29, 2011
3 p.m. to 6 p.m.

The Craneway Pavilion
1414 Harbour Way South, Richmond

(directions on back)
Appetizers and Libations

$40 per person

https://www.regionalparksfoundation.org/sslpage.aspx?pid=406
mailto:srogers@ebparks.org

